-- Name --
Sana El Jurf

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Great — I’ll help you write a *clear and simple comment* to send to the *Ontario Energy Board (OEB)* about the
proposed Hydro Ottawa rate increase.

*Sample Comment You Can Use or Edit:*

> *To Whom It May Concern,

I am a Hydro Ottawa customer, and I am very concerned about the proposed rate increase starting in 2026.
Electricity bills are already high, and many of us are struggling with the rising cost of living. An additional increase
will make it even harder for families, seniors, and low-income residents to manage their basic expenses.

I respectfully ask the Ontario Energy Board to reconsider this request. Please protect the interests of everyday
people who cannot afford higher utility costs.

Thank you,
Sana El Jurf
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